
Johnson Brunetti opens new office in New Haven
August 15, 2013 - Connecticut

Johnson Brunetti, Retirement and Investment Specialists, have opened their new office in New
Haven. As of July 1st, this location will be open for clients to meet with Johnson Brunetti's financial
advisors. The new location, located at 681 State St., will provide meeting spaces for associates and
clients, as well as office space.
"We are pleased to have found such a great location to accommodate our present and future growth
in New Haven," said Joel Johnson, certified financial planner and managing partner of Johnson
Brunetti. "We are looking forward to expanding our team and services to all of Connecticut."
The new presence comes in response to the proven demand for Johnson Brunetti's services in
southern Connecticut. They currently have locations in Cheshire, Simsbury and Wethersfield.
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